      NEWSLETTER 7 OCTOBER 21-25
Dear parents:
We are looking forward to our trip on Monday, your child need to come to school in his school uniform and normal lunch box and water.
The kids will eat in the morning before we leave and when we arrive.
Reading logs will be collected on the 1st of November, so keep on reading and kindly keep the reading log at home.
This week we will be doing the following:
In L.A: Introducing letter Gg with the sound and vocabulary (green-grey-grass-garden-goose-gate-gorilla-grapes-guava-ghost-gun-games-groe-glasses-glue-glitter). Review of other letters.
*Clapping out syllables in words to assess phonological awareness.
In Math: will introduce number 6 for recognition and formation. We will also introduce a new concept this week: copying patterns.
In Science: Zoo animals and the names of their babies. Where do they live and what do they eat?
Songs: walking through the jungle.
Books: We are going in to a lion hunt and from head to toe.
S.S: Being a good a friend (sharing, behaving and cooperation).
Have a lovely weekend
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Nouran







